
LPPA Award 

Prospects’ Leading Parent 

Partnership Award has been 

promoting excellence in parent 

partnership in schools and other 

educational settings since 2003. 

Now it is also contributing to 

schools’ inspection successes, as 

Ofsted presents new challenges 

in its requirements for parental 

engagement. 

 

The LPPA received recognition 

from the DFES in 2005 following 

an evaluated pilot project, and 

now over 800 schools and 

educational settings are 

involved.   

The Programme is delivered by 

trained LPPA Advisers and high 

standards are maintained 

through a consistent quality 

assurance process 

Introducing 

the Leading 

Parent 

Partnership 

Award  at 

Coleshill Heath School 

Lime Grove 

Chelmsley Wood 

Birmingham 

B37 7PY 
 

Phone: 0121 779 8070 

E-mail: office@coleshill-heath.solihull.sch.uk 

The LPPA is a nationally 

recognised award  which 

will improve our 

communication with 

families and help to 

support them more 

effectively.  

LPPA supports the delivery of the Every 

Child Matters and Extended Schools  

agendas.  

The Award is a key tool for school self-

evaluation, complements the standards 

required by Ofsted, Chartermark, Investor 

in People and other national awards. 



We shall be working towards 

achieving a national award 

called the Leading Parent 

Partnership Award (LPPA).  

 

The LPPA is a nationally recognised 

award achievable by schools who 

work closely with the families of their 

pupils. 

 

 This award looks at how well we 

work with parents and carers, how 

welcoming the school is, and how we 

support parents in helping their child 

to learn.  

 

We aim to improve communication 

with parents and the community. We 

want to support parents and children 

to extend their learning and to 

encourage a greater input and more 

involvement of parents in school life.  

The LPPA Programme focuses 

on enhancing parent 

partnership through:  

• Ensuring the school is a 

welcoming and friendly place 

for parents and guardians. 

• Holding and actively promoting 

developing opportunities or 

events for joint parent and child 

activities. 

• Providing information and 

guidance to parents to help 

them support their own and 

their child’s learning. 

• Consultation and 

communication with parents 

and guardians.  

•  Involving parents in specific 

assemblies  and  celebration 

events to celebrate their child’s 

achievements. 

• Promoting and rewarding good 

attendance, progress in 

education and positivity in 

school. 

• Evaluating performance against 

the leading Parent Partnership 

Award. 

Why will the award make a 

difference in our school? 

We will become a better school. By 

consulting with parents and 

involving them more with their 

child’s education.  

This will improve our standards 

and encourage ongoing 

partnerships. 

 

 

How can you help us achieve 

this award? 

• Read all our newsletters  and 

letters which we send out. 

• Attend as many events as you 

can and provide feedback on 

why you can not attend. 

• Inform us of anything you think 

we need to be aware of. 

• Complete any questionnaires 

honestly and return promptly. 

 

 


